
SCREENING OF REGIONAL FOOD PRODUCTS IN BEHALF OF UPCOMING
TRADE SHOW OF THE BUREAU OF DOMESTIC TRADE
Tuesday, 28 March 2023

 
In the morning of 28 March 2023, PAGASA was invited to help screenÂ  

regional food products at the Offices of DTI's Bureau of Domestic Trade 

for the upcoming Hybrid National Food Fair to be held at SM Mega Trade 

Hall of Megamall this coming 12-16 July. 

 

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.
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